COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

- 71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

{8th June, 1928.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your letter ofthe 9th instant

relative to the 4th Spécial Survey No.2 of the steamer
"CABO CULLERA" and note your remarks on the subject. I shall
be glad, however, if youwill let me know within what time
the vessel is expected to arrive at Bilbao to be laid up.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BILBAQ.
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